
  

 
Our Vision:  The Federation of Boldmere Schools empowers all children to embrace learning; achieve  

their personal best; and build their social, emotional and physical wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
 

 

 
 

Diary Dates- 

Friday 1st July- Nursery closed to 

current children. Nursery Induction 

day for children starting in 

September. 

Monday 4th July- Eco day, all 

children are invited to wear green 

today. 

Thursday 7th July- Nursery 

celebration day. 

Friday 8th July- School closing at 

2.30pm to facilitate the return of 

the summer fayre. 

Tuesday 12th July- Celebration 

evening 3.45pm-6.15pm. 

Wednesday 13th July- Year 2-Year 

3 information evening at Junior 

school 5.30pm. Parents only. 

Friday 15th July- Year 2 end of 

year performance in the Junior 

school at 2pm. 

Wednesday 20th July- Pupils break 

up for summer holidays. 

Thursday 21st July- Professional 

Development Day – school closed to 

all pupils. 

Monday 5th September & Tuesday 

6th September- Professional 

Development Days – school closed to 

all pupils. 

Wednesday 7th September- School 

re-opens to Year 1, Year 2 & the 

BIB. 

Monday 12th September- New 

Reception children start part time. 

Tuesday 13th September- New 

nursery children start staggered 

intake. 

Monday 19th September- New 

Reception children start full time. 

Friday 21st October- Break up for 

half term holidays. 

Monday 31st October- School re-

opens to all pupils. 

Friday 16th December- Break up 

for Christmas holidays. 

Tuesday 4th January 2023 – 

Celebration Evening 

We are looking forward to our first 

in-person celebration evening for 2 

years! You are invited to your child's 

classroom any time between 3:45-

6:15. Children are also invited so 

that they can share with you the 

amazing work that they have done 

this year. You will have the 

opportunity to celebrate your 

child's achievements on one of our 

'proud clouds'. You will also be able 

to pop and say hello to your child's 

new class teacher and see their new 

classroom.  No appointments are 

necessary. 

 

 Aerial Drone Photograph 

As part of our ongoing Jubilee 

celebrations, we are having an aerial 

photograph of the whole school 

taken on Friday 8th July. The plan is 

that the children will stand in their 

year groups to create a Union Flag 

design. 

One of our parents is a professional 

drone photographer (Beacon Heights 

Digital - Approved Drone Pilot) and 

has very kindly agreed to do this for 

us free of charge. 

We are asking children to wear 

colours in year groups so that we can 

easily create the design. On Friday 

8th July, please send your child 

wearing the following colour top: 

Reception: Red 

Year One: Blue 

Year Two: White 

Thank you in advance for your co-

operation. We are looking forward to 

seeing a super photograph which we 

will display in school as a celebration 

of the Jubilee.  

 
 

Camping For A Cure Leukaemia 

Our sponsored camp out is this 

weekend, and we are extremely 

excited! Children will be receiving 

their camp-out packs on Friday and 

staff will be out on the playground 

with their collecting buckets at the 

end of the day! Please support Cure 

leukaemia and donate on the Just 

Giving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundrai

sing/boldmere-infants-and-st-

nicholas-school-s. Let's hope that 

the sun will shine on us all. Please 

send any pictures of your camp-out 

to the school email address 

enquiry@boldmere-inf.bham.co.uk. 

Thank you in anticipation of your 

support with this worthwhile cause. 

 

 
 
Sports Day 

What fun we had last Friday! It was 

so lovely to welcome parents and 

carers to school for our sports day. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed 

the afternoon and I am sure that 

parents felt a sense of pride 

watching the events. Thank you to 

everyone who participated so 

"enthusiastically" in the parent 

races - you were all far more 

competitive than your children! We 

raised £56 for Cure leukaemia 

(thank you to Aston Villa for the 

raffle prize) and ice cream sales 

also raised funds for the PTA. 

Thank you everyone who 

contributed.  
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/boldmere-infants-and-st-nicholas-school-s
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/boldmere-infants-and-st-nicholas-school-s
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/boldmere-infants-and-st-nicholas-school-s
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Book Bags/PE Bags 

We have book bags and PE bags in 

stock in school. If you would like to 

purchase one for your child, please 

make the payment via Parentpay and 

your child will receive their new bag. 

Nursery September 2022 

Our induction day for new Nursery 

children is on Friday 1st July. 

Nursery will be closed to current 

children. 

Medical Appointments 

A reminder that if your child will 

be absent from school, arrive late 

or have to leave early due to a 

medical appointment we do need to 

see some evidence in the school 

office. We will need to keep a copy 

of this to support your child’s 

medical attendance mark on the 

registers. 

Golden Table 

This week the following children 

have been nominated for the 

Golden Table in the dinner hall: 

Kareem, Henry, Imogen, Noah, 

Charlotte & Isabella in Frogs class 

and Ellis & Sami in Parrot class. 

Thank you children. 

Congratulations Board 

Reception-Ollie, George, Anna, 

Leon, Ayzah & Iyla. 

Year One – Layla, Ella & Gwen. 

Year Two – Vienne, Leilou and 

Annabelle. 

Transition Information 

Transition information will be sent 

out at the beginning of next week. 

On Wednesday 6th July children will 

be meeting their new teachers.  
 

Nursery September 2022 

We still have a few Nursery places 

available. If you know of or have a 

child whose date of birth is between 

01/09/18 and 31/08/19 who may be 

interested in a place, please contact 

the school office on 0121 464 2338 

for further information. 

 

Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to Parrot class- 2S 

for achieving 99.33% attendance 

last week. Well done!  
 

Eco Day - Monday 4th July 

The School Council have met and 

have finalised our plans for Eco 

Day. We will be doing a range of 

eco-friendly activities throughout 

the day. All children are invited to 

wear green on this day. 
 

Reports 

These will be sent home on 

Thursday 7th July. 

 

Class Photographs 

Class photographs were sent home 

last week. If you wish to order a 

class photograph, please complete 

and return the proof along with 

your payment to the school office. 

The final deadline is 9am 

tomorrow, Wednesday 29th June. 
 

Boldmere Inclusion Base News 

From Mrs Preece: 

Congratulations 

Thierry in Giraffes for good 

reading. 

Musab in LK for demonstrating 

fantastic behaviour to his class 

mates all week. 

Hayden in ED for all round good 

effort and exemplary behaviour. 

News and reminders 

Library trip 

LK had a lovely time at Boldmere 

Library last week. On Thursday, this 

week it is Giraffes turn. They are 

looking forward to visiting and 

hearing some stories. 

Year 6 performance 

The BIB children have been invited 

to watch the Year 6 leaver’s 

production of ‘The Lion King’ this 

week. Year 6 have worked extremely 

hard on this, so we are all very 

excited to see it. 

Swimming 

ED are continuing to go swimming 

this week. Please ensure that all 

your children have everything they 

need to be able to take part, a 

costume/trunks, goggles (optional) 

and a towel. Please ensure that the 

children are at the bottom of the 

BIB ramp for 8.45 prompt. 

Sensory room 

Work on the Sensory room has 

begun. It has been painted and the 

electrics prepared for some new 

lights. At the end of term, we will be 

taking delivery of some exciting new 

equipment. 

 
SEND Webinars in July 

Please see the attached posters 

with details about webinars that 

are available for Parents/Carers to 

book in July.  
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Busy Bodies 

Polite reminder- Recently, we have had a few children being 

dropped off earlier than their stated time on their booking form. 

Please be reminded that we only staff for the amount of children 

expected between 7:45a.m and 8:00a.m. Parents will be charged 

according to the time that they drop off, so please ensure that 

you drop off at your correct stated time. 

July/ September booking forms are available for collection, 

please ensure that your July booking form is returned by 

Wednesday 29th June and fees paid by Friday 1st July. Your 

September form can be returned at the same time if you are 

aware of your requirements. September booking forms are require 

by Wednesday 15th July and fees to be paid by 31st August. 

New families for September- For all new Receptions we will be 

sending out reminders in September regarding your September 

and Registration fees payment. Once your child has been allocated 

a ParentPay login we will be able to assign them to the appropriate 

Busy Bodies payment items and process your payments. 

Open evenings- Please be reminded that we will be hosting our 

open evenings on Monday 11th, Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th 

July. This will be open to all our new and current parents/ carers, 

it will coincide with the Infants stay and play sessions dates, to 

ensure that parents/carers can have a smooth transition day for 

their little ones. Should you wish to attend any of these sessions, 

please inform the Busy Bodies Manager in due time via email at 

khyatt@boldmere.bham.sch.uk or via telephone on 0121 464 1343, 

so that we are aware of how many people to expect. 
 

Email addresses for correspondence 

specific to your child’s class/year group. 

bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk 
 

BUSY BODIES BEFORE AND AFTER 

SCHOOL CLUB – REQUIRES TWO PART-

TIME PLAY WORKERS OR PLAY CO-

ORDINATOR FOR SEPTEMBER 2022. 

Two Play Workers/Co-ordinators are required 

to join our extremely hard working and friendly 

team. If you have a passion for working with 

children and would like to join a lovely team of 

staff who are supportive then we would love to 

hear from you. 

Position one 

An enthusiastic and very sporty Play Worker is 

required (7:45 am to 9:00 am and 3.00pm to 

occasionally 6.00 pm). 

You will be employed to work five mornings and 

five evenings a week. 

Position two 

Part time Play Worker for five afternoons 3:00 

pm to 5:30pm (with the occasional 6:00 pm) 

with the possibility of morning work according 

to numbers attending. 

Timetables will be discussed with you at the 

interview. 

You must be over 18 years old and have previous 

experience of working with children or be able 

to show the ability to positively engage with 

staff and children within a play environment. 

For more information and a Job Description/ 

Specification, please call into Busy Bodies or 

Telephone 0121 464 1343 and ask to speak with 

Miss Hyatt or Mrs Rollason in the first 

instance. Applications must be returned by 

Thursday 30th June. Interviews will be held on 

Friday 8th July. 

We look forward to your applications. 
 

Newsletter: 

The weekly newsletter can also be 

found on the school website: 

https://www.boldmere.bham.sch.uk 

mailto:bib-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:nursery-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:reception-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:yr1-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
mailto:yr2-contact@boldmere.bham.sch.uk
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PTA News 

It’s the Summer Fair 8th July 3 - 5pm  

Thank you so much to anybody that's already donated unwanted mugs, soft toys and bric-a-brac. We are still 

collecting and will be outside school at drop off this Friday, 1st July if you missed previous collections for your 

unwanted stuff. 

As part of our Summer Fair this year, with your help, we are going to be making hampers.  These will be an online 

auction which will go live via www.pta-events.co.uk/boldmere. Each school year has been assigned a colour and we 

ask for a donation of a new or unused item in that colour for our ‘All Colour Auction’. 

Nursery, Reception & BIB - Red 

Year 1 – Orange 

Year 2 – Yellow 

We would love anything you can give in the colour allocated to you. PTA representatives will be collecting donations 

outside school, this Friday, 1st July. 

ON THE DAY OF THE FAIR, WE NEED VOLUNTEERS, can you … 

1. Stay after school drop off to sort all stock. (9am) 

2. Early afternoon, from Midday to set everything up 

3. On a stall for an hour at the fair? (3 - 4 or 4 - 5) 

4. Clean up afterwards. 

Please let your PTA Class rep know with your permission that your contact details can be passed onto the Summer 

Fair organisers. Someone will be in touch. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

28/06/2022  

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.pta-events.co.uk%2Fboldmere%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2V7CvSsNwD4N8y45CAmhwoLi64OxhrFmvZjPWS7g1V1P5setnos4nviyc&h=AT0hR5ykB-Tjz1XTzebXWiay467pNI1RcuaptVBvxk4cjDx5uzw8lXSF6C3K8kq9c_xp6zyA3D78FVxtGjPcsMqPmts7frtXL1xszQsGcOT6s_sT_fnjfq_Qs7o-fBy_P-L9so4&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5B0%5D=AT1Dvbc7uDF5MQQ4QtNfpKxcDuybnMiWc-9Cmnpmhm4TURC8j43KfP_rbOAL_L2uzGnTYWBH100YsIfU_O_ODHsvv0_xi3dbi3jK21veG9RsP0i0y5KlVaarEQOilb_NMM34hGFlFXlenewdUMf4M3Hc4gSligTxMGORjlPxIkSivfqwTd5ZgpZWxXk87UNS1UMfTbQkmblcVJocnHiKlBnelE-AqQT8RvA

